
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

 

                                                                                                       
                                                          Thursday 25th June 2015 

 

Time for Two’s at Amblecote Update 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A few months ago we requested an expression of interest from 

parents concerning the proposed Time for Two’s provision in the 

mobile that would hopefully be opening in September 2015.  

 

Currently we are still awaiting confirmation from Dudley Early Years 

with regards to funding and alterations to the mobile, plans have 

been presented but we still have no response from Dudley. We hope 

to hear from them soon so that we can move on with our plans for 

this exciting provision.  

 

It is now very unlikely that we will be opening the provision in 

September. We cannot give you any further information at this 

moment in time, when we know more details we will contact the 

parents who expressed an interest.     

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Price and Mrs Perigo. 
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